
ATTACHMENT A 

A RESOLUTION ON PEDESTRIAN AND BICYCLE ACCESS ALTERNATIVES IN 
THE ESTES DRIVE AREA 


RESOLUTION NO. 24/2010-11 


WHEREAS, Estes Drive has been identified as an important corridor for pedestrian and 
bicycle improvements iJ? Carrboro; and 

WHEREAS, the Board of Aldermen has directed staff to prepare a report and hold 
community meetings regarding several potential pedestrian and bicycle access 
improvement alternatives; and 

WHEREAS, the Board received the report on January 12, 2010, and a community 
meeting was held on May 3, 2010; and 

WHEREAS, a second community meeting has not yet occurred; 

NOW, THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED by the Carrboro Board of Aldermen that the 
Board of Aldermen: 

1. 	 Receives public comments on pedestrian and bicycle access alternatives in the 
Estes Drive area, close the public hearing and direct staff as follows: 

or 

2. 	 Receives public comments on pedestrian and bicycle access alternatives in the 
Estes Drive area, continues the public hearing to , and directs 
staff to continue to pursue a second community meeting. 

Or 

3. 
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ATIACHMENTC - ( 


COInInunity Ineeting 

The Town of Carrboro is considering ways to improve walking and 


bicycling routes near Estes Drive. Tell us what you think. 


When 

Monday, May 3 

5:30 - 6:30 PM 


Location 

Cafeteria 

Carrboro 
Elementary 
School 

For more information, contact: 
Jeff Brubaker 


Transportation Planner 

Phone: 918-7329 


E-mail: jbrubaker@townofcarrboro.org 


mailto:jbrubaker@townofcarrboro.org


El Pueblo de Carrboro esta considerando maneras de mejorar las rutas para 
caminar y andar en bicicleta cerca de la calle Estes Drive. Diganos 10 que 

plensa. 

Cuando 

Lunes, Mayo 3 

5:30 - 6:30 PM 

Lugar 

Cafeteria 

Escuela 
Primaria de 
Carrboro 

Para mas informacion, contactar: 
Jeff Brubaker 


Planificador de Transporte 

Teh~fono: 918-7329 


Correo electronico: jbrubaker@townofcarrboro.org 


Reunion COlllunitaria 


mailto:jbrubaker@townofcarrboro.org



